
From: TerKeurst, Charlotte
Sent: 7/16/2014 9:44:34 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: PG&E's Emergency Preparedness & Response

I will be out of the office on July 16 and will have limited access to email. If you need immediate 
assistance regarding Safety and Enforcement Division matters, you may call Fadi Daye (on 
infrastructure matters) at 213 576-7017 or Winnie Ho (on generation matters) at 213 576-7018.
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